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Values @ home
Our value for February is trust. We will be talking about what it 
means to trust someone, who we can trust and how we can be 
trustworthy.

It is important that children are aware of how important it is to be 
someone who others can trust. We have been looking at different 
stories which show good examples of being trustworthy and how 
this is part of being a good friend. Maybe you have one at home 
you can bring in to share with your class? 

February 2024 - Trust

Who can you trust?

As children get older it is important 
that they have an understanding of 
who they can trust, without being 
fearful of all strangers.

Why not draw a picture together of 
familiar people you can trust (e.g. 
friends, family, teachers)?  Then talk 
to your child about ‘safer strangers’ 
who they could talk to if they were 
lost or in trouble. It might be useful to 
talk about places they could go if 
they needed to find a ‘safer stranger’ 
like a shop or library. Older children 
can be helped to learn their phone 
number address, explaining who they 
should tell this information to and 
when.

Safer Internet Day
6th February 2024

On Monday 5th February, 
all children will be taking 
part in a workshop, 
learning about how to stay 
safe online and thinking 
about who you can trust,

We need to make sure our 
children are aware of how 
to be safe on the internet 
as they grow up in a very 
different world to us. 
Please take time to visit 
www.saferinternet.org.uk 
and www.thinkuknow.co.uk  
and find out more about 
how to help educate your 
children to know who to 
trust online.

http://www.saferinternet.org.uk
http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk

